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To Whom it May Concern,

I strongly object t to the development of the Plasrefine facility on the current proposed site in Moss Vale. This
location would have a detrimental impact on the natural environment and wildlife of the Southern Highlands
and the health and well-being of all residents, near and far.

The development is on Riparian land that is of a delicate ecosystem in the surrounds, which must be retained
and supported for present and future generations. It is near waterways, which will pose a devastating affect to
more than just the Southern Highlands water supply, far reaching to the Sydney region should something go
amiss with operations, as often happens especially when stringent monitoring cannot be assured. Can the IPC
members guarantee and be personally liable for future toxic hazards that approval of this proposed outlet will
cause?

The social and health impact of trucks in a residential area 24/7 is totally unacceptable. This is not the
appropriate or safe site for an industrial plastic processing plant, which will have unknown detrimental affects
on the lives of our residents throughout the shire (air pollution) and the lifecycle and sustained growth of our
native animals and vegetation. The stress is already taking its toll on residents.

Seriously, the IPC must consider as an alternative, already established industrial sites (such as Wollongong) that
are requesting the facility to be developed in their established industrial areas. This would make sense and
benefit all concerned, Otherwise, who on the Government Body authorising this will be willing to take the
personal liability when they have been informed of the hazards that such an approval will create?

So many Southern Highland's residents are against this approval and we as a community appeal to you to
ensure that it does not proceed in this inappropriate natural and residential setting.

Thank you kindly for considering my request






